
Mason
R E C R E A T I O N

enquire today!

#FITHAPPENS

Mason Recreation wants to welcome you back to campus!
During Welcome Week, the annual tradition during the first week of the
school year, students have the oppurtunity to meet new friends, find new

organizations to be involved in, and speak with various faculty
and staff. This year let us, Mason Recreation welcome you to

campus! To start your week off right, come visit us at the Get Connected
Fair on the North Plaza. We will be on the grass side by Panera Bread on
August 31st between 11am to 3pm. Here, you can sign up for club sports,
fitness classes,intramural sports, as well as many other exciting activities

that Mason Recreation has planned for the upcoming semester.
 

That is just the beginning! Our first annual Student Splash Night will be
held Tuesday September 1st from 6:30pm-10:30pm at the Aquatic &

Fitness Center. During student splash night you can test your teamwork
with your new friends by playing real life battleship, or even showing off
by seeing which one of you has the biggest splash! Students will also be
able to participate in Open recreation diving, Paddle boarding, inner tube

water polo and more!

 Welcome Week will wrap up with Green and Gold Dodgeball on
Wednesday September 2nd at 7 pm at George Mason Stadium! Be sure to
arrive early with your friends dressed in green or gold, for free food and a

chance to bubble soccer before we start the game.

We want all students and faculty to enjoy our welcome week
events. Remember, #fithappens however you make it be it in the gym or
just being active as long as you're having fun! We encourage everyone to
connect with us by posting their excitement on social media. Be sure to

like us on Facebook @GeorgeMasonRecreation and follow us on Twitter
and Instagram @GeorgeMasonRec!


